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From: Planning |
Sent: 28 July 2016 16:41 1
To: Planning ‘
Subject: Comments on NYM/2016/0504/FL - Case Officer Mrs C Ward - Received from Mr

Doug Johnson at 3, The Row, Iburndale, Whitby, North Yorkshire, YO22 5DT f

Sir/Madam,

My objection to this proposed change of use lies not in the structure to be erected nor in its intended use,
but rather in the inevitable increase in horsebox activity along Mill Lane that the development will invite.
That the application carefully avoids detailing the level of traffic expected in support of this development
leads me to suspect that there will be a significant increase.

Itis my view, shared by other residents, that the vehicle recently acquired for this task is excessively large
for it to safely manoeuvre into, and traverse along, the lane. Indeed, it has already impacted with several
garden walls occasioning actual structural damage and at one point comes perilously close to a telegraph
pole carrying overhead power cables . Any increase in its activities, or other horseboxes visiting the facility,
can only exacerbate the problem and present a very real and foreseeable safety risk.

Yours Sincerely,
Doug Johnson

Comments made bv Mr Doua Johnson of 3 The Row Ihuirndale, Whitby, North Yorkshire, YO22 5DT
'referred Method of Contact is Email
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